
 

 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What an eventful week! As I write this at home, the 

wind is howling, the rain is pouring down and the dogs 

are confused as to why I haven't gone to school. 

Thank you for being extremely supportive, it's never 

easy dealing with adverse weather conditions and 

possible school closure. As always, everyone's safety is 

paramount. 

 

I have had the opportunity to hear so many children 

read this week. It is great to see how much children 

here love to read and how much enthusiasm they 

have for books. I love books and have such fond 

memories of reading to my parents when I was a 

child. Please do keep hearing your children read at 

home or read to them- we can see the positive 

difference it makes.  

 

Let's hope the weather improves for the weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 3rd November—PTA Halloween Disco 

 8th November—Tempest Photography 

 INSET Day     Friday 24th November 

 29th November—visit of Tiny Travels YsR-4 

 4th December  YR—Y6 (inclusive) annual  

                                           nasal flu vaccination 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

3rd November 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Holly   Jack 

Class 2 Horner 

 Ruben and Will C-G Seb  

Class 3 Quantock    

 Ted (Y3) and Teddy (Y3)  Benjamin  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Sally and Roane  Delilah 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

INSET Day—Friday 24th November 

 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY will be joining us on Wednesday 8th November 

There will be an opportunity for Preschool photos before the start of the school day.  

Please can you let the School Office know as soon as possible if this is of interest to you so we can plan 
the morning. Thank you 

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Violet, Freya, Austin 

Freddie S, Heidi D, Teddy L 

 

Hockey next week for Class 3 and Class 4 

Hockey starts next week for PE sessions.  Please can your child arrive in school with a gum shield 

and shin pads. 

 Class 3 - PE is on Tuesday 

 Class 4 - PE is on Friday 

 

Annual nasal flu vaccination - Years R—6 (inclusive) 

The School Age Immunisation Service will be visiting the school on Monday 4th December.  In 

2023/24 all children in Primary Schools from Reception to year 6 (inclusive) will be offered the 

vaccine.  The vaccination is free and recommended for young children; it is administered by a 

quick and simple spray up the nose.   The school will be visited on Monday 4th December.  Please 

submit your consent form by midday 30th November to ensure your child receives their 

vaccination.   https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  The code for the school is 
DV137454. 



Remembrance and Thanksgiving in Stockland 

 

'Come and See'  and Time Capsule Burial 

Saturday 11th November 10.30am - 4pm hosted by St. Michael and All Angels Church  

A fabulous opportunity to revisit memories of Stockland past or learn about the history of the par-

ish. The church is hosting an exhibition of photographs and videos charting the history of the vil-

lage over the past century or two!  

You may be curious to see what changes have been made to the village or fancy a trip down 

memory lane. Has the eggathon always been a highlight of the Stockland Fair? Can you identify 

your friends, neighbours,relatives, where you live in any of the photos? You may be able to help 

us fill in gaps! 

As part of this memorial event, two time capsules will also be buried by the church notice board. 

The school will be gathering contributions from the children for one of the capsules but we are 

looking for contributions from anyone in the parish for the other. There are collection points at 

school, church and the pub for anything you want included, such as photographs, anecdotes, 

poems, artwork, usb recordings, etc. Please mention this to your neighbours too! 

What will have changed when it is unearthed in 2053? 

 

Remembrance Service - Sunday 12th November at 10.50am 

This Family Service will focus on Remembrance and Thanksgiving next Sunday. As you may recall, 

one of the poppy wreaths presented at the memorial is a wreath Quantock class have created 

over the past couple of years. We will keep it in school next week to help with our own under-

standing of this period of Remembrance and Thanksgiving, before presenting it at next Sunday's 

service. It really would be lovely to see as many of you as possible over the weekend (11th / 12th) 

as we give thanks and remember the past, both happy and sad. 

 

- - - - 

Tiny Travels visiting Wednesday 29th November Years R—4 

We have booked a company called Tiny Travels to visit Years R-4 on Wednesday 29th November.  

Tiny Travels gives children a fully immersive, fun opportunity to learn about cultures around the 

world. They offer global learning through sensory exploration. Tiny Travels believes in amplifying 

historically marginalised voices. It is important that children learn about the true aspects of a 

country and not an idea of what the culture looks like, therefore they have hired women from all 

around the world to create the resources they will bring to school.  

 

Youth Club 

Youth Club - every other Friday at Stockland Village Hall 6.30/8pm £1 entry and £1-1.50 for the tuck 

shop. This is open to all children 7-13 years who live in Stockland and the surrounding villages. Year 2 

children who are 7 years old are welcome to attend now and then from January all Year 2 children 

(even if they are still 6 years old) are welcome to start.  

 

 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

We have had a lovely week this week. The children have been making 'pumpkin soup' and hanging 

pumpkins. We had great discussions about the different shapes and sizes of pumpkins that you can 

find. In Maths, the children have been looking at 'more than and fewer than' and have demonstrat-

ed fantastic understanding of these concepts. Next week we are going to be learning about why 

we celebrate bonfire night and also why we wear poppies.   

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week we have loved reading ‘The Giant 

Jam Sandwich.’  We have designed our own 

giant sandwich, and we have been writing 

instructions on how to make it.   

In maths, we are working on our number 

bonds to 5 in year 1 and adding 2-digit 

numbers in year 2.   

Also, during art this week, we have become 

familiar with creating drawings using our 

whole body, whilst experiencing a range of 

drawing materials to create spirals.   

Whilst in computing next week, we will be 

learning how we can create songs using the 

computer. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

It was lovely to come back after a restful half term break and find the whole of Quantock 

Class raring to get on with their learning. We have kick started our geography topic on 

'Volcanoes, Earthquakes and Tsunamis' by reading the book 'When The Giant Stirred' by 

Celia Godkin. This inspired some super 

descriptive writing. On Monday afternoon, we 

tested our aqueducts. There was much 

excitement as we poured water down each 

pair's construction. Fortunately, the Romans 

clearly left us a great legacy in building and 

construction ideas as we had almost a100% 

success rate! Our new art topic focuses on the 

use of charcoal to create gestural drawings. 

We explored the work of Laura McKendry and 

Edgar Degas, both experts in the use of 

charcoal and we look forward to sharing our 

own interpretations with you later in the term.  

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

We have all returned to school re energised after our week's 

recovery following an extremely successful trip to Pixies Holt.  The 

children should be very proud of all they achieved in those 3 

days.  They showed they were resilient, kind, capable and lots of 

fun.  Their behaviour was superb throughout and I would like to 

extend my greatest of thanks to Mr Rees who accompanied us 

for the three days and joined in with absolutely everything with 

great enthusiasm especially musical statues!  I am also incredibly 

grateful to Mrs Parris who once again was indispensable over the 

3 days and Miss Llewelyn (my student teacher) who spent the 

whole day and evening on Wednesday with us. Thankyou. 

This week we have started our new history unit The Maya 

and next Wednesday we will be having a special focus 

day all about the Maya, including virtual workshops from 

the Maya Archaeologist.  Later in the term we will have the 

opportunity for a live Q & A with Dr Diane Davies the Maya 

Archaeologist.  We have been reading about food around 

the world and fast food and next week will start our DT 

project on Burgers. 

 

 



 




